
June 2, 2011 

Nominations Open for Secretary 
and High School Director 

Nominations are open for MTA Secretary and 
High School Director. Each is a one-year term 
which is open due to the fact the current officer 
vacated the seat. Gilbert Gomez (MHS) was elect-
ed vice president and Guillermo Sandoval (MHS) 
was elected Treasurer. Nominations close 
Tuesday, June 14 at Council.  
 

The meeting will begin at 3:30 p.m. at La Merced 
Intermediate School. Eligible members may be 
nominated in one of three ways: (1) complete 
the petition (available at montebelloteachers.org 
(2) nomination on the floor of Council, or (3) via 
the Nominating Committee. The Nominating 
Committee can be contacted through the MTA 
office. The members of the Nominating Com-
mittee are Andrew McDiarmid, Linda Camacho, 
and Rebecca Alcaraz.  

Revenue and Expense Open Hearing Is June 14 
The Revenue and Expense Open Hearing is scheduled for Tuesday, June 14 at La Merced Intermediate 
School during the Council meeting which begins at 3:30 p.m. Lorraine Richards (MHS) will discuss the 
Districts finances. The statutory deadline for the state budget is June 15. Legislators will be penalized if 
the deadline is not met according to newly adopted state law. Therefore, limited information regarding 
state funding to the District may be available. 

MTA Budget Adoption Scheduled for June 14 
Treasurer Ryan Rice (SHS) will present the second reading of the proposed 2011-2012 MTA budget at 
Council. The proposed budget is available on montebelloteachers.org. 

CSET Reimbursement Requests Due June 10 
The CSET reimbursement requests are due to Curriculum and Instruction K-8 no later than June 10. 
The form is available on montebelloteachers.org. The application must be accompanied by test results. 
For more information contact Rebecca Ward (ext. 2252) or Deanne Reyes (ext. 2463). 

Retirement Dinner Postponed Until June 1, 2012 
Those retiring in 2011 and 2012 will be honored at the 2012 retirement dinner. The event is planned 
for the Reef Restaurant in Long Beach. 

MTA Office Closed July 25-August 5 
The MTA office will be closed for two weeks during the summer: Monday, July 25 through Friday, Au-
gust 5. The office will also be closed Monday, July 5. Emergency contact information is available at 
montebelloteachers.org. 

Congratulations to Lorraine (Lorrie) Langevin (SHS) 
who was named Rotary Teacher of the Year! Lorrie 
was honored at a luncheon Wednesday, May 25 at the 
Quiet Cannon. She is pictured here with President  
Dianne GarciaStevens.  
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